
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 21, 2020 

 

 

On behalf of the Waukesha Tennis Association (WTA) thank you for implementing the current tennis court 

policy allowing for singles play.   Players have been instructed to practice social distancing of 6 feet as 

recommended by the Centers for Disease Control. 

 

The WTA has been monitoring the player conduct at the Woyahn Tennis Center at Heyer Park multiple times 

each day for the past week.  We have found that on each occasion, the social distancing policy has been 

maintained by the tennis players. 

 

We ask that you consider allowing for doubles play, so long as there is no physical contact between players and 

social distancing is obeyed.  We feel that the dimensions of the tennis court, which is 78 feet long by 36 feet 

wide in doubles, inherently allows for a sufficient amount of space for tennis players to actively maintain 6 feet 

of safe social distancing. 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions.  Thank you for your leadership and consideration in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lee Woyahn  Jeff Mrochinski 

WTA President WTA Board Member, Director of WPRF Tennis 


